
REP. MARCI MUSTELLO
ILLEGIBLE
LICENSE PLATE 
EVENT

Wednesday, May 22
From 3–5 p.m.

Buffalo Township Building Parking Lot 
109 Bear Creek Road, Sarver, PA

The Buffalo Township Police Department will be available to complete the application needed 
to request a FREE replacement. A registration plate is deemed illegible when one of more 
numbers or letters cannot be recognized from 50 feet away. Drivers must bring along their 
unexpired Pennsylvania driver’s license and current vehicle registration card. Specialty plates 
such as those for veterans, PA zoos, college alumni, etc. cannot be processed at this event.

Please call 724-283-5852 for more information on this FREE event.

www.RepMustello.com  |  www.Facebook.com/RepMustello


